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ADEQ
 
Please issue this farm a liquid animal waste permit.
I, along with many of my farmer friends are so tired of a few, with their agenda, who don’t
understand rural Arkansas, trying to push their ideals.
 
The Facts about C&H Hog Farm:

It's a true family farm
It's one of the most extensively studied farming operations in America 
Scientific evidence collected on and around the farm shows that the operation is
having no negative impact on the environment 

The farm meets (and often exceeds) environmental standards established by the state of
Arkansas and the EPA
 
 
Tony Moss
5156 Hwy 36 West
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501-556-5114 home
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